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Welcome to the latest edition of Training Solutions,
 
Our latest newsletter is full of information, including a couple new resources for
Technical Assistance Professionals! Also included are some data points from the
recently closed free Child Care Foundational Training grant, and another reminder
about the PDAS Summit!
 
As always, please contact us for any questions you have regarding the news and
information below. 
 
Best Regards,
Danielle Earley, Director of Operations
Ashley Salzwedel, Professional Development Coordinator
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NEW TA PROFESSIONAL RESOURCES

We are excited to share brand new resource tools for Technical Assistance (TA)
Professionals! 
 
Technical Assistance (TA) Events submitted through the Wisconsin Registry
Professional Development Approval System (PDASystem) are accepted by the
Wisconsin Department of Children and Families toward continuing education
hours for child care and education professionals. 
 
These two new resources will help TA Professionals with these events!
 
TA Event Attendance Verification
 
This new document provides step-by-step guidance on how to enter an
attendance roster for a TA Event. You can view the TA Event Attendance
Verification document here!
 
Designing a TA Event
 
This is a new tool intended to support TA Professionals in planning their event!
Visit this document here.

CHILD CARE FOUNDATIONAL TRAINING
DATA

Funding for the Free Child Care Foundational Training courses, which began in
June of 2022, recently came to a close. We have a lot of exciting data to share
with you about these courses!
 
Thank you to the Department of Children and Families for providing funding on
these courses!

https://wiregistry.org/wp-content/uploads/TA-Event-Attendance-Verification.pdf
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https://wiregistry.org/wp-content/uploads/Designing-a-TA-Professional-Event.pdf


9,184
 

 
Over 9,000 verified attendees took
advantage of the free CCFTs over the
past year! As word spread, these
courses became more popular as the
last two months both saw over 1,000
verified attendees. Every month after
June of 2022 had over 500 verified
attendees complete these courses!
 
 

 
 

There were a total of 369 CCFT events
over the duration of the grant! A total of
17 Child Care Resource & Referral
Agencies and Training Sponsor
Organizations completed events during
that time. 

369

All four courses provided had over 1,300 verified attendees. Introduction to the
Child Care Profession was the most popular course with over 3,000 verified
attendees! The graph below shows the number of attendees for each of the four
courses. The four courses were: 
 

Introduction to the Child Care Profession (ICCP)
Fundamentals of Infant and Toddler Care (FITC)
Fundamentals of Family Child Care (FFCC)
Skills and Strategies for the Child Care Teacher (Skills)



2023 PDAS SUMMIT EARLY BIRD
REGISTRATION COMING SOON!

The 2023 PDAS Summit will be held on Thursday, September 21 at the Harley
Davidson of Madison! Look out for future communications from the Wisconsin
Registry on Early Bird Registration, which will begin in August! 
 
This year's Summit will explore how to create a welcoming, engaging, nurturing,
and supportive learning environment in today's climate. 
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